
‘TIS THE 
SEASON

HOW NTTA EMPLOYEES GAVE BACK THIS YEAR
Every year, NTTA employees love giving back to their communities across North Texas 
– and this year was no different. Throughout 2024, members of Team NTTA planned
creative fundraisers and individually donated goods for various organizations across
NTTA’s four member counties.

In spring, staff donated nearly 2,000 household items and $700 to a youth charity 
in Collin and Dallas County.

Over the summer, employees collected and donated more than 3,500 school 
supplies to students in need at an elementary and middle school in Tarrant County.

To kick off the fall, several NTTA leadership staff took a plunge in a dunk tank to 
raise nearly $1,400 for Special Olympics Texas.

To cap off the year, staff is collecting for Toys for Tots to help Denton County 
families in need for the holiday season.

NTTA works around the clock to help keep its customers safe (including inclement 
weather treatment and offering free roadside help – just dial #999). In addition to that 
top-notch service, our employees contributed on their own to help communities in 
North Texas. 

Hats off for their thoughtful and generous spirit!


